
GRADUATE COUNCIL MINUTES 
February 20, 2014 

The Graduate Council met at 8:00am in 129 Himes with the following members present: Byerly 
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reports. Graduate faculty should serve as the dean's representative as part of service to the university. 
Day noted his college counts the times served as the dean's representative as part of the annual report. 
It has become very helpful for his college. Kelso asked if The Graduate School could send a report 
annually to the department chair before annual reports are due. McKillop expressed that the benefits of 
serving as the dean's representative should be communicated to the graduate faculty. Council members 
should inform each faculty member in their departments the importance of serving. Ortner was 
surprised this has become an issue. He enjoys serving, discussing other disciplines with colleagues on 
campus, and he feels validated when he receives a thank you letter for serving as the dean's 
representative, which his director is copied on. 

Perkins Diversity Fellowships 
Byerly is reviewing nominations form the departments. Colleges and departments should continue to 
submit nominations throughout the year. During the spring semester, there are several unfilled 
fellowships due to students finishing their degree earlier than anticipated, students who are on leave 
due to health issues, etc. The Graduate School needs active applications year round to grant unfilled de



Chairs 


